
Music Peripatetic lessons from September 2012 -  July 2013 

 
Music Lessons provided by WSMS 

 

The Wirral Schools Music Service is offering an array of individual and small group 
instrumental/vocal tuition. There will be 30 lessons throughout the year, in termly 

blocks of ten.  

 

 

Tuition Available 

Time allocated  - 30 mins 

one tutor to one student 

£20 per session 

Time allocated - 30 mins 

one tutor to two students 

£10 per session 

 

Amount due 

for first full 
term 10 

weeks 

Tick 
appropriate 

box and state 

the instrument 
if appropriate. 

Amount due for 

first full term 10 

weeks 

Tick 
appropriate 

box and state 

the instrument 
if appropriate. 

Upper Strings 
(Violin/Viola) 

£200  £100  

Lower Strings (cello 

and double bass) 
£200  £100  

Woodwine  £200  £100  

Brass £200  £100  

Keyboard/piano £200  £100  

Singing £200  £100  

 

Music lessons provided by independent music practitioners within school. 

 
The school offers music lessons through independent music practitioners which we 

are able to offer at a slightly reduced cost and over 12 week sessions. 

 

Tuition Available 

Time allocated  - 30 mins 

one tutor to one student 

£14 a session 

Time allocated - 30 mins 

one tutor to two students 

£7  a session 

 

Amount due 
for first full 

12 weeks 

 

Tick 

appropriate 
box  

Amount due for 

first full term 12 
weeks 

Tick 

appropriate 
box  

Drums £168  £84  

Guitar 

Acoustic/electric 
£168  £84  

 



If you would like your child to take part in any of the music peripatetic programmes 

please complete the table above and enclose a cheque for the full first term’s 
payment. 

The school is required to pay the Wirral Schools Music Service the full term’s (10 

weeks) in advance, so we are unable to reserve places without payment. We are 
also unable to offer refunds or make up lessons for those lessons missed. 

 

Lessons are provided during the school day, times may vary so as to minimise 

disruption to the same lessons each week.  
 

Students must always make up any work missed through any music lesson.  

We encourage all students who take part in peripatetic lessons to take part in school 
performances, this way he/she will gain more practice and experience of playing with 

others.  

 

Requests for lessons along with a cheque must be returned to Lynne Williams in 
school no later than Thursday 31st May 2012. 

 

&------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Please return the completed form with payment to Lynne Williams in VAPA, all 

cheques made payable to South Wirral High School. 
 

Childs Name  _________________________________________ 

 

Tutor Group __________________________________________  
 


